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REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
 

Proposals will be received until 2:00 PM on January 22, 2024, for Rapid Flood Forecasting.  
 
Charlotte-Mecklenburg Storm Water Services (CMSWS) is requesting proposals to add a “RARR Forecast” to our 
existing inundation mapping products.  CMSWS desires to contract with a firm that can demonstrate extensive 
experience and expertise in flood forecasting modeling.  The selected firm will be expected to consistently deliver 
high quality work within schedule and budget.  It must produce a dependable stage forecast that can be run up to 
12-hrs before an event, and at routine intervals during a storm event (ideally at the same time as RARR Now).  The 
project budget for the initial setup and deployment is $250,000 and cost will be a factor in the selection. 
 
A digital copy of the Request for Proposal may be obtained on eVP or by contacting the following:  
 

Mathew C. Hornack, PE, CFM 
Mecklenburg County LUESA  
Storm Water Services 
Mathew.Hornack@mecklenburgcountync.gov 
2145 Suttle Avenue 
Charlotte, NC 28208 
FAX (704) 335-2253 

 
All questions regarding this project should be directed to Mr. Hornack in writing, by FAX, or by email. Questions 
will be accepted until January 8, 2023, at 2:00 PM. All questions and associated answers will be compiled into an 
addendum and posted to eVP by January 12, 2023. In order to maintain equal access to information, firm 
representatives are not to contact anyone other than the individual named above. 
 
Complete instructions for submitting a proposal are found in the RFP. 
  
The Owner reserves the right to waive any informality in or to reject any or all Proposals if deemed to be in its 
best interest. 
 
For information regarding this project during the RFP phase contact:  

Mathew C. Hornack PE, CFM 
Mathew.Hornack@mecklenburgcountync.gov 
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